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July 28, 2021 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attn: Ms. C. Long 
          Registrar 
 
Via the Ontario Energy Board Web portal 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  EB-2020-0230  
 
The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is an intervenor in the above-named matter.  
 
The Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order No. 1 in this proceeding, dated July 15, 2021, 
contains incorrect contact information for Mr. Ted Wigdor. Please be advised that Mr. Wigdor’s 
contact information is:  
 
Ted Wigdor 
Vice President, Policy, Government and Corporate Affairs 
Electricity Distributors Association 
3700 Steeles Ave W, Suite 1100, Vaughan, ON, L4L 8K8 
905.265.5362 or 416.809.6781  
Email: twigdor@eda-on.ca 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Kathi Farmer, the EDA’s Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor at 
416.659.1546 nor at kfarmer@eda-on.ca if you have any questions or require anything further.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ted Wigdor 
Vice President, Policy, Government and Corporate Affairs  
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